
 
 

KOMAND Version 7.6.0 Now Available! 
 

January 15, 2024 
 

Dear KOMAND Customer: 
 
PACE Applied Technology, Inc. announces the availability of the latest KOMAND 
release (version 7.6.0). PACE continues to add new support for software platforms as 
well as fixing reported problems in this new release.  
 
Customers currently on maintenance may send an email to Don Carlson 
(dcarlson@pace.us.com)  or call PACE at 703-369-3200 and choose the Customer 
Support option to request the new release. 
 
Customers may also contact Don Carlson (dcarlson@pace.us.com) for information 
about our custom training and consulting services. Don can also help organizations with 
limited staff apply and test the new release. Classes may be tailored to the products and 
subjects your organization needs and Don can streamline your current process. Taken 
together, these benefits can result in less time required from staff and savings for your 
organization.   
 
If you are interested in learning more about any of our KOMAND products, please 
contact Mike Cox, Director of Sales, at mcox@pace.us.com  
or 703-723-5863.  
 
Thank you for your continued use of PACE Applied Technology’s KOMAND family of IT 
Enterprise resource accounting products.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Don Carlson 
 
Director, PACE Support Services 
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